
5/10/07 Council Meeting 
 
ATTENDEES:  Jeff Coward, Teak Cummings, Ken Krivanek, Jo Ann Sherwin,  
Sandy Pew 
 
TREASURES REPORT (4/1/07-4/30/07) 
 
Income   $    81.92 
Expenses         (10.82) 
Bank Account     3,812.41 
Rafting Fund      (2,922.50) 
Overall Total          889.91 
 
Report approved by council 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Revisited calendar issue.  Idea still seems good, Sandy will (try to) design calendar that 
can fit on top half of back page. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Meetings have moved back to Wednesday nights.   No meetings in July and August 
 
Teak will make arrangements for August Picnic, first Wednesday at Sealanders 
 
 Program for June is “Climbing.  Future programs discussed.  Tentative program in Sept. 
is David Richardson.  Also discussed getting the “Nature Conservancy” in to present a 
program.  Jo Ann will check and see if interested and if so, when available. 
 
May’s late newsletter was discussed and hopefully this was a one time incident.  The club 
has saved a lot of money using this bulk mailing. 
 
Paul McCarthy, a long time honorary member passed away and Jeff will take care of a 
card and a brief article for the newsletter. 
 
Refreshments for June meeting – Jeff Coward 
 
June Council Meeting at Jo Ann’s.  6695 Rimrock 
 
 
 


